
Lochee Park – former toilets area –
grass seeding
Residents will recall that the former toilets in Lochee Park were finally
demolished last November.

I have had a number of enquiries about the state of the site within the park
where they were situated – see below :

I contacted Neighbourhood Services at the City Council about this and have
now been assured that the area will be prepared and seeded in the coming
weeks to add to the grassed area within Lochee Park.
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